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    Christopher J. Cowell, D.M.D.
   Family Dentistry

 228D East New York Avenue • DeLand, Florida 32724

Telephone (386) 734-8585

Welcome to our practice!  We are happy to have you become a part of our dental family and look forward to your many years here with us.  Our practice is centered around building and maintaining strong patient relationships, quality dental care, and functional preventive education.  We are a family practice and strive to serve the needs of all, children to senior citizens.  Regardless of age, we always try to do our best to make everyone’s visit as pleasant as possible.  Our practice has been described as a “living room” type atmosphere where we interact with you, our patients, as if we were sitting in your living room or even in our own.  We hope you will always feel comfortable in our “home”.

Our first visit with most of our new patients consists of a thorough exam, equivalent to a medical physical.  In this exam we will make a thorough observation of health history,  examine the muscles of the head and neck, complete an oral cancer screening, examine teeth individually and functionally as a group, examine the gum tissue health, and take necessary x-rays.  It will take a good hour to complete this “dental physical”.  We take the time to do this so that we can become acquainted with your current conditions and assure that we can comprehensively identify a conservative, solid approach to address your individual needs.  We always strive to consider the uniqueness of each person and each situation in determining what may be the correct method to restore health.  They are your teeth and you need to feel comfortable with treatment you choose.

Your visit with one of our hygienists will occur after we have completed your exam.  We will always try to schedule this appointment conveniently and as soon as possible.  Most of our patients schedule their next visit in advance to assure a convenient appointment.  Seeing us regularly allows us to be truly preventive.  In many cases the knowledge to work on certain areas with your home care can avoid the need for restorative work.

Finally, we are here to serve the needs of our patients.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to always give us a call-that is what we are here for!  If for some unfortunate reason, at any time, you are unable to keep a scheduled appointment, we kindly ask that you please give us at least 48 business hours notice so that we have ample time to reschedule the appointment time for another patient.

Again, we look forward to your visit.

Thank you,    Dr. Chris Cowell and team

